
Hi Nathan, 84 Wood Lane Heskin PR7 5NU

IVlany Thanks.

Brian Roocroft.

On 01 February 2022 at 16:22 Nathan Howson <Nathan.HowsonCa~chorlev.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Mr Roocroft,

I n order for me to assess your representation, could you please provide me with your residential
address?

Kind regards,

Nathan Howson
Enforcement Team Leader (Licensing)
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From: Brian Roocroft <-->

Sent: 01 February 2022 16:12

To: Jonathan Noad <Jonathan.noad(a southribble.~ov.uk>
Subject: Camelot.

Dear Jonathon.

have had a letter from Councillor Whittaker showing that there building going up on Camelot .
am local resident living at the top of Park Hall Road. I am exceptionally troubled about the traffic
and object to this Licensing Application for the following reasons:-

1. Our area is a quiet residential area and the potential noise from the films and more
importantly the "recorded and live music and dance" /concerts, that will be allowed t~
23.00, is highly likely to be very disrupted to our common law rights to peace and quiet.

The proposal to allow the "supply of alcohol for consumption on the premises" will only add

to a likely public nuisance from any drunken behaviour of the customers see pictures of

drink driving..

3. It is understood that there could be up to 3 showings of films /music events in any day with
up to 200 cars being allowed access. As each car could hold up to 5 persons that is circa

1,000 people attending any event, which will obviously develop into a party atmosphere.



trust you will place this objection before the Licencing Officer and I look forward to receiving an
acknowledgement of this email confirming receipt,

Regards,

Brian Roocroft.


